University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special

William Langer Papers Collections

10-6-1952

Letter from Irene Edwards for Senator Langer to Evelyn B. Mendez
Regarding Per Capita Payments, October 6, 1952

Edwards Irene

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers

Recommended Citation

Irene, Edwards, "Letter from Irene Edwards for Senator Langer to Evelyn B. Mendez Regarding Per Capita
Payments, October 6, 1952" (1952). William Langer Papers. 873.
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/873

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in William Langer Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F873&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/873?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F873&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

COPRPY

October 6, 1952

Mrse Fvelyn B. Mendez
Box 118
Elbowoods, Narth Dakota

Dear Mrs. Mendez:

As Senator Langer is in North Dakota, we are reply-
ing to your letter of September 26th with further reference to
earlier carrespondence concermning the fact that, on behalf of
your children, you did not receive the (1,000 per capita pay-
ment made to enrolled membber of the Fort Berthold reservation.

We are again taking up this matter with the authori-
ties here in the Senator's name to see what can be dore and as
soon as a reply is available, you will hear from us again.

With kindest regards, and with every good wish, T am
Sim-t'tly.

(Mrs.) Irene Martin Ldwards,
Secretary to Senator Langer
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